
Environmental Staff, Kris Neidel inspected the McCallum #52 and spill number 401441291 on 
10/26/2017. The weather was dry and overcast 40 degrees. The spill had been stopped and visual 
contaminated soils have been stockpiled on the well pad.  There appeared to be approximately 2 yards 
of soil. Visual contaminated soil that left the pad had been collected. Bonanza has reported on the Form 
19 that they will be collecting soil samples to demonstrate compliance with COGCC table 910-1. Photos 
Attached. 













 


